
 

 

Mandatory notification of trade by Primary Insiders 

Reference is made to the stock exchange made by Hynion AS (the "Company") on 26 May 

2025 regarding the Company's board of directors' resolution to issue new shares in the 

Company.  

Please refer to the forms attached to this announcement for further information on the 

transactions.  

For more information contact:  

Slavica Djuric, CEO Hynion AS 

Phone: +46 73 072 60 76 

Email: sd@hynion.com  

This information is subject to disclosure requirements pursuant to the EU Market Abuse 

Regulation (MAR) and Section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act. 

 


